
Admissions FAQ 
 
Do I have to attend church to get a place? 
Although church attendance is a higher category than distance, lots of our places are 
allocated to people at Category 5. Last year (September 2022 cohort) 55% of our places 
were given to children based on distance. 
 
Can I visit the school? 
We run parent tours in November and January. Please contact the school office to book a 
tour. You will be shown a presentation by the Executive Head/Head of School and taken on 
a tour of the school, led by our Y6 House Captains. You will also have a chance to talk to our 
Reception staff team and see the classrooms and surrounding environment.  
 
What happens if I am offered a Reception place? 
We hold a New Starters parent meeting in June and Stay and Play sessions in the summer 
term. 
 
How do you communicate with me? 
Communication is really important to us. Once you have accepted your place, we will 
contact you by letter, phone or email. Having your up-to-date contact details on record is 
essential. 
 
I am interested in wrap around provision, how does this work? 
We have a Breakfast Club and an After School Club, which are run by school staff. Each year 
we hold back a percentage of places for Reception new starters. We also have outside 
providers, who run paid for clubs on our premises. 
 
How do I find out more about the school? 
Our website has lots of information, especially our newsletters, which give you an overview 
of our curriculum and special events throughout the year.  
 
What do I do if I have any questions? 
Please contact the school office as we are happy to help. 
admin@st-andrews-enfield.enfield.sch.uk 
 


